
 
 
 

 
 
 

RATIFICATION MEETING 
for 

BALTIMORE CITY PUBLIC SCHOOL  
EMPLOYEES 

 

 
Wednesday, February 5, 2020 

 

9:00 a.m. – 6:00 p.m.  
 

at the 
 

City Union of Baltimore 
2117 North Howard Street 

****Do Not Park on Save-A-Lot Parking Lot**** 

   
CUB MEMBERS ONLY 

***Notices were mailed to MEMBERS on 1/24/2020*** 
 
 

Plan to attend to vote on the Memorandum of Understanding for  
FY 2020 – FY 2021 

 
Call 410 962-1492 to confirm your attendance. 

 
Antoinette Ryan-Johnson, President 


